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Enclosed is our check for $500.00, which covers additional expenses incurred 
on our trip to the University of Idaho field station at the Taylor Ranch. 

The Taylor Ranch was an excellent facility for our discussions, please accept 
the sincere appreciation of the Board of Directors of the International 
Wilderness Leadership Foundation. In particular, may I commend the very 
hospitable and professional services provided by Jim and Holly, and the on­
going oversight of the field station by Dr. Ed Krumpe. It is a rare and 
priceless facility, and one which sets apart the University of Idaho in its 
commitment to natural resources and environmental conservation. 

Our discussions at the Taylor Ranch are already bearing fruit in many ways, 
and I look forward to continuing discussion of these matters with you. 

Thank you again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vance G. Martin 
President 
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